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Background

• Declining enrolment for years

• More flexibility for students to transfer

• District then saw an a major increase in enrolment

• An additional 1,000 (FTE) students since 2015/16 school 
year

• Restored class size and composition



Process

• Spring 2018 – Thetis Vale Consultation
• Fall 2018 – Survey  

 5,100 participants
• Winter 2019 – Phase Two Open Houses

 Three Open Houses - 400+ attendees
 1000+ provided feedback online

• Spring 2019 – Phase Three 
 Revisions made to the initial proposal
 Additional consultation to gather feedback on the new recommendations



Catchment Boundary Review - Phase Three 

School Targeted Consultations

Cloverdale May 7, 2019
South Park May 7, 2019
Margaret Jenkins May 8, 2019
Richmond May 8, 2019
Quadra May 9, 2019
McKenzie May 9, 2019
Doncaster May 10, 2019
Macaulay May 10, 2019



Proposed Changes
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New Proposed Change 
Vic West

• The District proposes 
reallocating small 
portions of the Macaulay 
catchment to the Vic 
West catchment.



New Proposed Change - McKenzie

• Based upon feedback received from the community, the District 
recommends creating two middle school pathways for the students 
of McKenzie Elementary. 
– Those who reside North of the McKenzie Highway would feed 

Glanford.
– Those who reside South of the McKenzie Highway would feed 

Colquitz.



Proposed Pathway Changes

• English Doncaster students would transition to Reynolds ***This has been 
revised from the previous proposals***

• Students at Oaklands and Bank St. would become a part of the Oak Bay 
Family of Schools. 

• Rogers Elementary students would transition to Glanford Middle then 
continue to Reynolds Secondary. 

• South Park would transition students to Central Middle then Vic High. 

• Cloverdale would transition students to Cedar Hill then Reynolds Secondary. 

• Quadra students would transition into Lansdowne then Vic High 

• French Immersion Margaret Jenkins students would transition into 
Lansdowne then Oak Bay High



Sibling Priority Recommendation

• The District proposes to include a priority for 
those families who have siblings impacted by 
a change to their current school in the 
2020/2021 school year. 



Next Steps

• Special Boundary Board Meeting  
June 25th, 2019 at 7 p.m.

Please fill out comment cards to provide feedback 
on the new recommendations. 
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